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Saplings for Sale 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been given a large number of saplings, which include blackthorn (sloe), 

hawthorn, rowan, hazel, silver birch, oak and wild cherry and grey willow. These are 

all wonderful for helping promote wildlife (although some do have large thorns!) 

We will be planting some on the school grounds but will have a large number left over 

that we will be offering to parents and the local community for a suggested donation 

of £1 per plant. 

These will be on sale from 8.30am - 9.15am and then from 2.45pm - 3.30pm in the 

church car park before and after school on Friday this week.    

Please bring loose change if possible and please remember social distancing rules. 

The money raised from these donations will go towards the school grounds. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs. Fletcher and Eco Team. 

Mr Brown Headteacher  


